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April 19, 2024 

 

Notice of Support for the victims of the earthquake in Taiwan 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the earthquake 

that occurred in Taiwan. 

Nippon Sanso Holdings Group has decided to donate 5 million yen through the Japanese 

Red Cross Society to be used for the support of the victims and the reconstruction of the 

affected areas by the earthquake that occurred on April 1, 2024.  

Our group is engaged in the business of supplying gas and equipment mainly to the 

electronics industry in Taiwan. 

Together with our group companies operating in Taiwan (Nippon Sanso Taiwan, Inc., Fu 

Yang Gas Co., Ltd., and Taiyo Nippon Sanso Engineering Taiwan, Inc.), we sincerely pray 

for the early recovery of the affected areas. 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

The Nippon Sanso Holdings Group is the world's fourth-largest supplier of industrial, electronic, and medical gases, 

operating in four geographic regions - Japan, U.S., Europe and Asia & Oceania - covering over 30 countries and 

regions. In addition, the Thermos business supplies THERMOS branded products to more than 120 countries 

worldwide. Since its foundation as Nippon Sanso Ltd. in 1910, the group stands for creating social value through 

innovative gas solutions that increase industrial productivity, enhance human well-being and contribute to a more 

sustainable future. With more than 19,000 employees, together, we are “The Gas Professionals” and we all have the 

same goal: “Making life better through gas technology” 
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